Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Taxi and Private Hire Vehicle (PHV) services
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

A. Knowledge of whether your authority directly procures taxi & PHV services.
Answer:
Yes, via a Dynamic Purchasing System

B. If yes please provide the appropriate contact details for us to communicate with them, which would include as a minimum, the name of the Department, and both telephone and email contact details.  Ideally, the name of an officer or key point of contact would also be appreciated. 
Kate Galoppi – Director of Adult Social Care 
Please note any queries should be made in writing and directed to enquiries-taxi-brokerage@leicester.gov.uk
C. If no, we would appreciate the same details of any over-arching authority e.g., the County Council or Local Education Authority (LEA) that is responsible in your area.
N/A

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
